

University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and
Homophobia

Gender and Sexuality Center

1995

Email Discussing Terminology and Upcoming Symposium, May

Follow this and additional works at: <https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate>

Recommended Citation

"Email Discussing Terminology and Upcoming Symposium, May" (1995). *The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia*. Paper 56.

<https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate/56>

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Gender and Sexuality Center at DigitalCommons@URI. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons-group@uri.edu.

Date: Fri, 12 May 95 11:09:43 EDT
 From: Gary <BYU101@URIACC.URI.EDU>
 Subject: A couple of other things
 To: Bill <wjb@URIACC.URI.EDU>

Hi Bill - I just sent along the minutes for the meeting. I had one suggestion for the statement of purpose, something I didn't notice until I was retyping the adjusted statement into the minutes. Could you replace "gays" with "gay men"? It sounds a bit less slang, or to some possibly offensive.

Also, I have been thinking about the symposium, I would not mind being on the planning committee, and possibly a co-chair position. I am president of the GSA next year and expect to have a lot of my time taken up with those duties, so I want to be careful that I do not take on too much. However, if I am working with someone, I wouldn't mind getting involved.

I also spoke with Al anderson, he is the treasurer of GLBA next year. I talked with him about outflicks, and the suggestion that perhaps we run a couple of movie nights vice one per month. I will work with him this summer with that project, as I stressed that the group needs to begin planning now. I would like perhaps to get the OUTFLICKS file from you to pass onto him. Maybe at the potluck, you could gather some ideas for what people would like to see for outflicks next year, then Al and I could get started on it.

I guess that is all. You all have a nice potluck dinner, and please contact me with any information about the business part of the dinner and symposium planning (I would definitely want to start that over the summer as well) Take care, and peace. Gary

minutes
draft annual
Jeanne made announcement?
Director of H&A conf. in Vermont
June 14-17 UofV
Burlington

- financial report
- Contact Barbara Smith re: Keynote for Symp '96
- plan for Symposium '96 - Jeanne, Wally, Gary, Wally & Gary will get together to get the process started
- Discussion of to what extent there should be a predominant theme of the Symp.
- Perhaps have Keynote & following panel on theme & emphasize in call for papers

Sub-comm. proposes - H&A opposes